

# The Sleuth Scoop

# What's up in...

FFA- Adriana Rasberry was elected to serve as the Alabama FFA Central District Secretary for 2024-2025. Congratulations to Adriana!

Thank you to the many community partners that helped in showing our appreciation to our teachers and staff during Teacher Appreciation Week! All were treated daily with tasty bites, special notes, and duty-free lunch on three days!

#### **IMPORTANT DATES:**

Saturday, June 8 – Billingsley School Potluck Reunion, 10:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m., Billingsley Buckner **Community Center** 

Wednesday, August 7 – First Day of School for the 2024-2025 school year

### Did you know...

A group of bears is called a sleuth?

That is the reason the school newsletter is named "The Sleuth Scoop"!

Follow on social media!





Billingsley School

**Billingsley School** 

**Billingsley Athletics** 

Bragging on Our Bears...

Sadie Primm has been selected for the AHSAA Rising Seniors North/South ALL STAR softball game at Lagoon Park on July 17! Congratulations!

#### **State Track Meet Results:**

Girls' 4X100 relay team (Derrica Motley, Ariyana Motley, Caydin Hornady, Zara Estrict) placed second, Ariyana Motley placed 2<sup>nd</sup> in the 100meter dash and Kyle Boice placed 3<sup>rd</sup> in long jump.

Top 10 finishes include Amber Johnson 8<sup>th</sup> in high jump, Alana Jones 8<sup>th</sup> in 400m run and 7<sup>th</sup> in 300m hurdles, Zara Estrict 6th in 100m hurdles, EJ Dennis 6<sup>th</sup> in 110m hurdles and 4<sup>th</sup> in 300m hurdles, Colton Lawrence 9th in 800m run and 10th in 1600m run, Caydin Hornady 7th in 800m run and 7<sup>th</sup> in javelin, Turner Motley 8<sup>th</sup> in javelin and Boys' 4X400 relay (Turner Motley, Kyle Boice, EJ Dennis, Colton Lawrence) placed 5<sup>th</sup>.

Fantastic job by all of our track and field athletes and coaches! Go Bears!

## Congratulations to the Class of 2024!

Best wishes as you each move to the next chapter in your lives. Some are continuing your education at four-year or two-year colleges, others are joining the military, and others are going straight into the work force. We are proud of all you have accomplished as Bears and look forward to hearing and seeing great things from you all.

Once a Bear, Always a Bear!